5.4(a)

December 14, 2011

To: Hamilton City Council:

I am writing in response to the article in the Hamilton Spectator dated November 28", 2011
regarding the certificate to help low income people eat healthier. | do think it is a good idea.

| think it should be not only for Ontario works. I am on ODSP. It is hard for me to eat healthy.
Hopefully this pilot project will open up to all low income people in Hamilton.

This will also help the local farmers by bringing more people out to the Farmers’ Market.

Yours Truly,

Jeremy Katz

Student Council Chairman
Hamilton Literacy Council
75 MacNab St. S.
Hamilton, ON
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